

Dr. Christine Grant and Amy Wilson created this questionnaire for use by the University of Iowa

Gender Equity Subcommittee during the NCAA Certification process in spring, 2005.  Dr. Grant’s

frequent position as a peer reviewer at other universities has given her direct experience in the

challenges of gathering necessary information to write a thorough and fair analysis of gender equity in 

an athletic department. Consequently, the goal of this questionnaire was to provide an abundance of

specific data that would allow for an in-depth review of gender equity.  In addition, because all head

coaches of men’s and women’s sports completed the questionnaire, the reviewers could be much

more certain that they were evaluating gender equity from a department wide perspective.
This questionnaire’s authors prepared it with the mindset that NCAA Certification is an opportunity for

reflection—an endeavor that is often difficult in the hectic-paced environment of an athletic

department.  This questionnaire is a tool for gathering information in an organized manner that

directly connects to the self-study requirements.
Use of this questionnaire exemplifies a genuine effort to evaluate a university’s current state of

gender equity.  A commitment to gender equity requires asking meaningful questions, and even more

importantly, presenting the results in a straightforward and comprehensive manner that will create the

most favorable environment for improvement.

You may use this questionnaire in any manner that may benefit your athletic department, and please

give citation credit to Dr. Christine Grant and Amy Wilson.
NCAA Certification Questionnaire – GENDER EQUITY at the University of Iowa
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